St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre" Lent Term 10 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

This week has been extremely busy and full of exciting learning. Juniper have been designing and making Anderson Shelters as part of their WW2 topic and Cedar and Willow are looking forward to their pirate themed day tomorrow. The children have thoroughly enjoyed their visits to the Heritage Museum at Gaydon. They immersed themselves in designing and testing model cars; and were enthralled with the Mad Science workshops. Our children at Condover are thoroughly enjoying their adventurous activities and we have received fantastic reports from the centre.

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

18th March - First Reconciliation

21st March - Mass 9.30am

23rd March – Easter Reflection 2pm

(Juniper Class with Cedar as the choir)

24th March (Maundy Thursday) last day of term 24th March Vine class visiting BGN for their "Born

for this" Easter Reflection (details to follow)

26th March – "Aston Le Walls Bake off" in Village

12th April (Tuesday) Back to school

W/B 9th May - SATs Week Year 6

13th May – PTFA School Disco (**Please note date change**)

Please pray for our children enrolled on the Sacramental Programmes.



The preparation for Confirmation and First Holy Communion is well under way. Thank you for your support at home with the follow up tasks. Tomorrow afternoon our children will be having their First Reconciliation in the church. Please pray for them as they take a further step along their faith journey.



Cake sale -Willow Class

This Friday cakes will be on sale after school. All proceeds towards our Lenten charities. Please support – cake donations most welcome. So far we have raised £184 which is brilliant!

Sponsor Money and CAFOD Boxes

Thank you for your generosity so far.

Please can any remaining sponsor money and CAFOD boxes be returned to school by Tuesday 22nd March.

The Government are doubling any money raised this Lent

Aston Le Walls Bake off

We've tasted your cakes over the recent weeks and we certainly have talent in our school community.

On Saturday 26th March a baking competition is being held in the Village hall. There will be children and adult categories. Entries to be at the Village hall by 10am, for judging at 11am. See the flyer attached and **Good Luck**.

Value for March - Humility

HOLD STRONG TO YOUR CONVICTIONS. REMAIN HUMBLE IN YOUR SPEECH. LET YOUR ACTIONS TELL YOUR STORY.

Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk